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Newsletter Week 5 Newsletter Week 7 

    SASS Week Celebrations 
Our amazing School Administrative and Support Staff are the backbone of our 
little school. They welcome families at the front office, keep our schools safe, 
organised and connected. Our SASS provide one-on-one student support in 
classrooms and on the playground, run our Breakfast Club and Kitchen 
Garden, keep our school grounds beautiful, make things, fix things (including 
children!), laugh, smile and hug! We love you Linda, Sonia, Sandy and 
Brooke! Thank you for being our Sassy SASS! 
 
 

Term 3, 2025 

 
 

SEPTEMBER 
 
 
Monday 8th 
NHS transition - Yr 6 
(Ag, Food Tech) 
 
 
Friday 12th 
Book Club Due 
 
 
Monday 22nd 
Assembly and P&C 
 
 
Thursday 25th 
NRL Gala Day 
 
 
Friday 26th 
Last Day for Students 
 
 

OCTOBER 
 
Tuesday 14th 
First Day for Students 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you, Mrs Wilton! 
The Najanuga class have 
had a wonderful 3 weeks 

learning with you! 
 

Regional Athletes- Goooo Tilba! 
Jackson, Otto, Tully and Edie competed  
In Wollongong today at regionals. Edie is the 6th 
fastest 10-year-old on the South Coast! Jackson 
threw a PB in the discus and our relay team came 4th. 
Thank you to the parents for travelling up and 
supporting our athletes and a huge thanks to Bowie 
for being the reserve runner for the team. We are so 
proud of you all!  
 
Congratulations Frida! 
Frida is a valued helper each morning at Breakfast 
Club and she has beautiful manners - always! 



 
 
  

We were star gazing in science this week with the help of technology. 
The students made their favourite constellation using a cardboard roll, 

piece of paper and a torch. 

Year Two have been doing African hand drumming 
and singing this term. So far, they have mastered 

the rhythms of the song Kpanlogo. 

In Art, the students followed a 
directed drawing of a Minion. 
It’s always interesting to see 
the individual interpretations 

that are created. 
The students of K12 would like 

to thank Mrs Wilton for 
teaching the class while Ms 
Munn was on leave. They 

enjoyed creative writing, an 
English unit on the Gruffalo and 
using Blooket to practise math 
skills. It’s been a busy and fun 

couple of weeks. 

For the rest of the term, K12 will be 
participating in a Sporting Schools 
NRL program. The students are 
having a wonderful time learning 

new skills and games. 



  

Mel, Mia and Dana from NRL are here each Friday 
for Sporting Schools. They are teaching League 

Tag skills to both Stage 2 and Stage 3 with lots of 
fun skills and drills to develop our game awareness 

and knowledge of the rules for the Gala Day on 
Thursday 25th September at Smyth Oval. 

They explicitly teach tackling skills to the students 
playing Rugby League. 

In fitness this 
week we did our 
favourite dances: 
Macarena, Birdy 
Dance, Nutbush, 

Mexican Hat 
Dance, Sid 

Shuffle, a Conga 
Line and the 

grand finale- a 
Mexican wave! 

Reminder: Persuasive Speech Homework 
Tasks are due Wednesday 10th. 

Dance Party Fitness this week! 

Blaze, Banjo, William and 
Marcus participated in the 
Bournda EEC Orienteering 

Challenge last week. 
What special place to learn 

mapping, compass use, 
teamwork and treasure 

hunting! 



 
 

 

 

 

 

Botanic Gardens on Sunday 28th September 
 

 

 


